



COMIC RELIEF/ RED NOSE DAY NOTIFICATION - MONDAY 20th MARCH 2023

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,

If you are not already aware, Friday 17th March is 'Red Nose Day'. As there is proposed Industrial Action that week, we plan to move our 'Red Nose Day' to Monday 20th March.

This year we are looking at dressing in non-uniform. We are asking that the Children support this charity by dressing up and giving a donation on the day. We will also be offering face painting – red noses and funky brows. This will be £1.00 per person and will take place at lunchtime.

All the money raised, goes directly to Comic Relief who use the money to help transform the lives of poor and vulnerable people, both at home and across the world's poorest countries.

Thank you for supporting this worthwhile event.

Yours sincerely

Dereham Junior Academy School Council